From: Steven Wallerstein

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: | Oppose Northern Pass
Date: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 8:45:32 PM

Steven Wallerstein
12 Poplar Drive
Raymond, NH 03077

December 20, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,
Destructive, unnecessary, a burden on electric customers, harmful impacts on quality of life and

tourism, lack of credible facts and lack of transparency...

Sincerely,
Steven Wallerstein
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